
 
January 3, 2023 
 
To our Residents and Family members: 
 
We would like to provide you with an update as to the status of Covid 19 in the facility. As of today we 
have 1 additional positive resident. This means we have a total of 2 active positive resident cases. All 
other resident cases have resolved and staff have returned to work. We are continuing to test our 
residents and staff. Our active positive residents remain on Transmission Based Precautions. If you do 
decide to visit, we strongly encourage mask use and social distancing while visiting with your 
resident.  We are in contact with the Manchester Department of Public Health and will keep you all 
informed to changes as they occur. 
  
Warm Regards, 
Diane Brace, RN 
Interim Director of Nursing Services 
St. Teresa Rehabilitation & Nursing Center 
519 Bridge Street 
Manchester NH 03104 
(603) 668-2373 


